f/,‘,‘ Conseil scolaire public Grand Nord de I'Ontario

e CSPGNO.. TRANSLATION

June 25, 2012

Mr. Dave Kivi

Coordinator of Transportation and Traffic Engineering Services
City of Greater Sudbury

Traffic and Transportation Section

Tom Davies Square, 3" Floor

200 Brady Street, PO 5 000

Station A

SUDBURY ON P3A5P3

Mr. Kivi,

As Chairperson of the Conseil scolaire public du Grand Nord de I'Ontario, | wish to advise you that
the School Board requests that school zone signs be installed in front of Ecole publique Jeanne-
Sauvé, situated at 300 Van Horne Street in Sudbury before the beginning of the school year on
September 4™, 2012. Please note that this request is in keeping with By-law 2010-1 of the City of
Greater Sudbury regarding a School Zone Speed Policy. Moreover, CSPGNO is requesting that the
City of Greater Sudbury install speed signs indicating a maximum speed of 40 km/h in a very visible
area near the school.

It is of utmost importance to the School Board that the safety of students, staff members and the
general public be ensured at all times. | am confident that the City of Greater Sudbury will support
all measures taken to this end.

Yours sincerely,

Jean-Marc Aubin
Chairperson

c.C. Trustees
Marc Gauthier, Superintendent
Carole Paquette, School Principal
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